COMCAST NOTICE

Comcast representatives will be on site at the clubhouse on

October 1, 2019 between the hours of 12-4 to assist any owners
who DO NOT already have HIGH DEFINITION equipment (boxes) in
their unit. Comcast will be offering a discounted installation fee of
$35.00 valid thru JANUARY 31st for those owners who are not able
to return their old boxes and install the new HD boxes themselves.
If you already have all HD equipment in your unit, no action is
necessary. Please do not attempt to contact Comcast before

August 1%, After August 1 you may contact COMCAST at:

800-934-6489 to also make arrangements for installation if

necessary or visit new COMCAST Vero Beach office near “TARGET”




